From: Paul Dulaff

To: Secretary, Board

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Altice/ Service Electric acquisition - Docket No. CM20030211
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 7:02:07 PM

Hello

I am writing you good folks about the upcoming Altice/ Service Electric acquisition. The area here in Warren
County NJ is currently served by Centrylink and Service Electric. There is a digital data drought here as this current
combination has inadequate capability intsalled here to support the current and future needs. A recent Centurylink
expansion was put in place but has not been sufficient to meet the needs. Service Electric was expected to also
expand their current holdings in the area to make up the difference, but this has not yet come about. As we now
learn, Altice is planning on purchasing Service Electric. This would be the time to get the data service expansion
plans for the Knowlton/Warren County formalizied and contigent with this aquisition.

Hope this note finds everyone well.
Regards
Paul Dulaff

466 Route 94
Columbia NJ
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